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In The News 

Make a Splash with us! 

What will you do to help an endangered 

species? Would you be willing to BARE IT 

ALL for Polar Bears? 

On December 13, 2009 high school, college and 

university students, moms, daughters, dads, 

brothers 

will join celebrity Swim Marshal George Smitherman on the beach to take the plunge for 

Polar Bears. 

JOIN US: Sunday, December 13 

WHERE: Sunnyside Beach 

WHEN: 9:30 sign-in 

HOW: REGISTER ONLINE by December 9. 

Most people don't know that destruction of the carbon-rich ecosystems in the Boreal 

accelerates climate change and increases the threat to Polar Bears. 

Our Polar Bear Swim 2009 will educate and gather support for the preservation of 

terrestrial carbon as a way to help Polar Bears. 

The international climate change meeting in Copenhagen convenes in less than 20 days. 

This is the first time terrestrial carbon has been on the agenda. And we made it happen. 

Wildlands League and a handful of other groups have been working tirelessly to have the 

Boreal Forest and peatlands recognized as a massive carbon storehouse. 

By supporting this event you help attain key campaign goals. You help make history 

happen. 

Click here to find out how YOU can help make this event a success! 

 

Holiday Giving made 

easy! 

Why not choose a gift that keeps giving? 

Support a worthy charitable organization 

withonline donations and shoppingand 

make your list much quicker to get 

through this year. 

'Bou the Woodland Caribou and Polar 

Bear "Peat" would be happy to find 

themselves safe and warm, in the arms of a young one this season. 

A pack of gift cards are a nice touch as well, encouraging your friends and family to keep 

in touch in traditional style. Visit our Holiday Giving page to learn how you can shop 

online for these meaningful gifts. Gift giving made easy with PayPal! 

Order today to ensure delivery by Christmas! 

 
 

 

  

Check out the pictures from our 2009 

Sutton River trip with George 

Smitherman and comedienne Cathy 

Jones! 

Thank you. More of you are giving 

online - it's the greenest way to give. 

Did you know that over 10 million hectares of wilderness are better protected today 

because of Wildlands League? Please visit our website and make your voice heard.
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Did You Know? 

 We are looking for sponsors for our Polar Bear Swim. If you are interested in 

supporting the swim and having your business associated with this great event please contact Nicole: 

416-971-9453 x41. 

 

 

 
 


